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Receive an update from Chatham County Schools concerning the FY 25 budget

Introduction & Background:
At the January 9, 2024 Budget Retreat, Chatham County Schools Superintendent Dr. Anthony Jackson
presented the FY25 Budget request. Since that meeting the proposed budget has changed. Dr. Jackson will
present the updated budget during the Board of Commissioners work session.

Recommendation/Motion: No motion is required.
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